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Date: 19.12.24 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Greetings from Holy Child! 
 
We are delighted to share that Christmas will be celebrated in 
the school on Tuesday, December 24, 2024. 
 
The following activities will be conducted for the Christmas 
celebration: 
 

1. Special Assembly on Christmas by the students of 
Classes 1-9. 

2. Santa and his bag of surprises. 
 

Kindly send your ward dressed in blue jeans with a red 
pullover/jacket along with a party tiffin. 
 
 
Sunita Gangahar  
Principal 
 

 


